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April 29, 2015
Dear Parents/Guardians
Archie in Africa
I am delighted to inform you that we raised over £240 for this worthwhile cause.  Thank you to all who contributed.
Parking
It has been brought to our attention that some people are parking on the zig-zag lines near the school.  This is putting our children in danger while they are coming to and leaving school and we would ask you to abide by traffic regulations and avoid parking in these areas.
Disco
We have enough volunteers to enable the May discos to go ahead, so a big thank you to all who have agreed to help out.  The discos will take place on Thursday, May 14, 2015, from 6.15 pm to 7.15 pm for Nursery to P3, and from 7.30 pm to 8.30 pm for P4 to P7.
Complaints Procedure

Please be aware that Aberdeen City Council does have a Complaints Procedure.  If you do have any sort of issue, please contact the school in the first instance and we will do our best to resolve the problem.  If we cannot help you satisfactorily, complaints should be made in writing to Maxine Jolly, who is currently our Quality Improvement Officer, at:
Education and Children’s Services, Business Hub 13, Second Floor North, Marischal College, Broad Street, AB10 1AB, or to ECSenquiries@aberdeencity.gov.uk
School Menu
You should all have received a paper copy of the new menu, but the web link is given below:
http://www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/web/files/SchoolsColleges/SPRING-SUMMER_2015_MENU.pdf
Dates for your Diary
Friday, May 1, 2015
In-service day.  School closed to pupils

Monday, May 4, 2015
May Day holiday

Tuesday, May 5, 2015
Fund-raising meeting 6.30 pm.  All welcome
Wednesday, May 6, 2015
Parent Council 7.00 pm

Please note that we are open as usual on the Election Day May 7, 2015.

Thursday, May 14, 2015
School Disco

Tuesday, May 26, 2015
Parents’ Evening

Thursday, May 28, 2015
Parents’ Evening
Friday, June 5, 2015
Sports Day 1.00 pm

Friday, June 12, 2015
Back-up Sports Day 1.00 pm

Saturday, June 20, 2015
Fun Day.  More details to follow
Friday, July 3, 2015
Last day of session

Tuesday, August 18, 2015
First day of new session
Mrs Susie Webster

Acting Head Teacher
